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Statement attributable to Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch 
regarding Right to Know (SB 1502) legislation: 
 
“The Illinois Chamber of Commerce applauds today’s bipartisan effort to defeat the Right 
to Know bill in the Illinois House of Representatives.  
 
This is one step to making sure small businesses would be further protected from website 
regulation and litigation. By legislators blocking this bill in the House, they are standing up 
for businesses both large and small.  
 
We need to keep innovation alive in Illinois, and it starts by keeping a positive climate for 
our job creators. That’s why we encourage legislators to continue to fight against job-
crushing legislation including SB 1502.” 
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